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Unisa VC recuperating in hospital 

The Principal and Vice Chancellor of the University of South Africa (Unisa), Professor Mandla 

Makhanya consulted his doctor on Wednesday, 04 December 2019; subsequent to which the 

doctor recommended that he should remain and recuperate in hospital for a prescribed period. 

He is very cheerful and sends his sincerest thanks to all colleagues and friends for their well 

wishes. 

In the interim, the Vice Chancellor has appointed the Vice Principals to act in his stead on a 

rotational basis. 

-Ends- 
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